Cellular Imaging Facility

ATHENA server scheduled maintenance

Contributed by Yannick KREMPP
Monday, 30 May 2016

Dear CIF Users,

The ATHENA file server will be shut down and unreachable on Friday, June the 10th, the whole day.

If you plan to use the CIF resources this particular day, please make sure you bring your own storage solution (USB hard
drive, flashdrive, etc..) or that you have access to another network location. Do not store your files locally.

We apologize for the inconvenience,

The CIF Staff.
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